
� 	

� 	

PHOTOGRAPHY	RELEASE	

There	are	times	during	the	school	year	when	students	are	photographed	for	a	
variety	of	reasons.	We	enjoy	being	able	to	showcase	our	students	and	their	
accomplishments,	but	we	want	to	be	sensitive	to	the	needs	of	our	families.	We	
ask	that	ALL	families	sign	this	form	and	check	the	appropriate	box	below.	If	we	
do	not	receive	a	signed	form	from	you	we	will	assume	that	we	may	use	
photographs	or	videos	of	you	and/or	your	children	for	school/church	
presentations,	promotional	advertisement,	videos,	brochures,	newsletters,	
social	media	pages,	web	pages	and	other	school/church	related	programs.	

o I	do	not	want	my	child(ren)	or	myself	pictured	in	anything		

o I	will	allow	my	child(ren)	and	I	to	be	pictured	in	the	areas	as	stated	above	

____________________________________________________________________	
Print	Name	

____________________________________________________________________		 	 ___________________________________	
Parent/Guardian	Signature	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Date


